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From: Brianne Bunko

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 5:51 PM

To: Faganello, Tara MAH:EX

Cc: Lee Brain

Subject: Correspondence - Mayor of Prince Rupert

Hello Tara,

On behalf of Mayor Lee Brain, | am contacting you to provide a letter addressed to Minister
Robinson in regards to relations between Prince Rupert and Port Edward.

Mavyor Brain and City Manager Bob Long are aware that Minister Robinson and staff are working on
this file, and would like to communicate formally regarding the current situation.

Many thanks for your time and attention.
Kind regards,

Brianne

Brianne Bunko

Executive Assistant
Administration

CITY OF PRINCE RUPERT
Tel: (250) 627-0939

i in
nu o www.princerupert.ca

This message and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and destroy any copies. Any
dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and
may be illegal. Thank you.
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copies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is
unauthorized and may be illegal. Thank you.
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